
From: Noel Walker
To: Dianne Massa
Subject: Re: 531 linden ct
Date: Thursday, June 06, 2019 1:43:07 PM

Thank you very much!

On Thu, Jun 6, 2019, 1:42 PM Dianne Massa <dmassa@ci.northville.mi.us> wrote:

I received your written comments and will forward those to the Historic Study
Committee.  Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dianne Massa

Dianne Massa, CMC

City Clerk

City of Northville

215 W. Main Street

Northville, MI 48167

Phone: 248-349-1300

Fax: 248-305-2891

From: Noel Walker [mailto:northville48167@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2019 1:40 PM
To: Historic Survey <Historicsurvey@ci.northville.mi.us>
Subject: 531 linden ct

I don't want my house designated as historic because it will negatively impact the value of
my property.  I want to reserve the right to demolish it as have all the other 50's houses on
my street have been.

thanks, Noel Walker

Recd 6/6/19
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